
05/12/2020 

MRS Dorota Asigno 
16 Worrobil ST 
Noth balgowlah NSW 2093 
Dorota@nuclei.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1397 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

It’s a lovely idea to support working parents (I’m one of them with two little children), but this is 
absolutely shocking location for a childcare facility. Out street is already really narrow and I’m 
struggling every morning driving there. The spot where they want to open a childcare is really 
narrow and busy. There’s already a bus stop, really busy round about directing traffic to 
worrobil and serpentine (both really congested), there’s already a lot of traffic around the 
primary school. 
Now add the lovely new tunnel being built and it will be a disaster, we will have even more 
traffic going through bangaroo street. 

I’m really concerned about the safety of pedestrians, especially children, and other drivers. 

Sent: 5/12/2020 8:33:38 PM
Subject: Online Submission


